
N E W S L E T T E R 
Friday 10th June 2022 

DUDLEY NEWS 

 

Welcome back to Term 6.  We do hope you all had a good half term break and enjoyed the  

Jubilee celebrations.  We have another busy term ahead of us and look forward to the many  

activities and learning adventures that we have in store.   

 

DUDLEY PLAY LEADERS  

Once again we would like to say well done to our new Dudley Play Leaders.  We’re 

sure that you will do a fantastic job in the playground, supporting Miss Calder to 

set up the activities and encouraging other children to join in.  

 

RELATIONSHIPS & HEALTH EDUCATION (RHE) 

Here at Dudley, we utilise the Jigsaw scheme of learning to support our delivery of 

PSHE and RHE across the academy.  Please take a look at our website, which includes full information about our PSHE 

curriculum and how it is delivered throughout the year.  This term, our ‘puzzle piece’ is Changing Me which covers 

important RHE statutory requirements.  We do hope you were able to read our RHE policy sent out at the start of this 

week but, if not, this can also be found on our academy website.  Our policy includes full details of coverage through-

out the academic year.  If you have any questions, please do contact our PSHE & RHE lead, Mrs Luke.    

 

TRANSITION INFORMATION 

Academy leaders are finalising the teaching structure for next academic year.  The children will be informed of this on 

Monday and information will be sent home in relation to this at the end of the day.  We are also in the process of 

planning transition sessions, which will take place in July.  Further information will be sent out in due course.     

 

PARENT VOICE  

As we fast approach the end the academic year, it is useful for us to obtain feedback from our academy community.  

This enables us to review our procedures as we look ahead to next year. We would be grateful if you could complete 

the short survey, using the link provided - do please ignore the 2019 date.  Thank you in advance for your continued 

support.  http://perspective.angelsolutions.co.uk/diagnostics/Survey.aspx?link=6c99fd2e-3b2e-431a-8ac5-

690d79d0526e 

 

UKRAINE APPEAL  

This week, our Dudley team have kindly donated much needed items to be sent to the Ukraine.  The children drew 

some beautiful sunflowers and wrote some thoughtful words for the soldiers.  We would like to say thank you to Mrs 

Gurka for organising this.      
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GOLD AWARD WINNERS 

 

Sun bear Class -  Cole & Raffi 

Tiger Class  -  Arthur & Dixie 

Panda Class -  Alfie & Oliver 

                     Wolf Class -  Draven & Betty 

Turtle Class - Sophia & Penny 

                     Rhino Class - Jasper & Jude  

YEAR 1 FOREST SCHOOL  



Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a great start to Term 6 and the children have returned to our academy with 

such a positive and determined attitude.  They have produced some fantastic work and 

have enjoyed the new and exciting topics this term.   

 

We hope you have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Enjoy the sunshine!   

 

Mr Maclean, Mrs Luke & The Dudley Team 

 

DUDLEY DIARY DATES 

14th June  -  New parents visiting at 6.15pm 

21st June  -  Book Fair at 3pm 

24th June  - INSET DAY 

1st July  -  Sports day  - EYFS & Y1 AM.  Y2 PM 
(further details to follow) 

4th July  -  EYFS outing to Blackberry Farm 

14th July  -  Pirate day at Dudley 

21st July  -  Year 2 Leavers assembly (3.15pm) fur-
ther details to follow 

21st July  -  Last day of Term 6 

 

Transition dates to follow soon.  

 

SAFEGUARDING CONTACT INFORMATION 

Designated Safeguarding team (for Dudley  

Infant Academy) -  

DSL@dudleyinfantacademy.org.uk 

Heather Winchester (Local Board Safeguarding 

Lead)  

h.winchester@brightonacademiestrust.org

.uk 

David Marks (Chair of Local Board)   

d.marks@brightonacademiestrust.org.uk 

OUTSTANDING CITIZEN 

We are incredibly 

proud of Eden, who 

undertook a beach 

clean during the half 

term break.  It’s great 

to see that Eden has 

been inspired by our 

Shore Academy  

sessions last term. 

What an outstanding 

member of our  

community!  

 

CHEERLEADING CHAMPION  

Well done to Zendaya who bravely competed in a 

cheerleading competition in Brighton. What a 

great achievement.  


